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B A C K  T O  S C H O O L
A new school year is just around the

corner! Depending upon the age of your

child or the activities they may be

participating in, you may have forms,

vaccines, or more that are needed. We are

here to help.

 

For your child's vaccination needs, you

may schedule wellness exams online or by

calling 513-232-8100.

 

If you are dropping off a form or two, we

require that all parent or child portions of

form be completed and signed prior to us

processing your request.

 

We hope your children have a great

school year! 

W H E N  S H O U L D  Y O U R
C H I L D  S E E  T H E I R
P E D I A T R I C I A N ?
It is ideal to visit your child's pediatrician

for annual wellness exams, to track

developmental milestones, and conditions

that require ongoing monitoring. We also

recommend seeing any of our physicians

for non-emergency conditions such as flu,

sore throats, ear pain, pink eye, diarrhea,

and more!

S E L F  S C H E D U L I N G
O N L I N E
We are excited to announce that you may

now schedule select sick appointments

through our patient portal. Self-scheduling

is now available for the following

symptoms: sore throat, ear pain, ear

drainage, pink eye,painful urination

(without associated abdominal pain).  If

your child has other symptoms, including

cough or abdominal pain, please schedule

by phone to ensure adequate time is

allotted for your visit.
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W A L K  W I T H  A  D O C

Have fun and join us for a healthy walk.

You’ll take a few minutes to learn about a

current health topic; then spend the rest of

the hour enjoying a walk and conversation

with one or more of our pediatricians!

 

It’s a great way to get out, get active, and

enjoy good conversation. You may also

walk your own pace and distance. Children

of all ages are also welcome! 

 

See you on the 3rd Wednesday of every

month at 9:00AM for this free community

event!

 

UNION TOWNSHIP
VETERAN'S MEMORIAL
PARK

N A T I O N A L
I M M U N I Z A T I O N
A W A R E N E S S  M O N T H
#IVAX2PROTECT

The purpose of NIAM is to raise awareness

about why vaccines are important and how

they prevent serious, sometimes deadly,

diseases!

 

If you would like, share a photo of your

child to help spread the word on the

importance of immunizations.

Facebook: @andersonhillspeds

Instagram: @ahpediatrics

Twitter: @ahpediatrics

 

Thank you for trusting us for your child's

vaccination needs.

C H E C K  I N  F R O M  H O M E
We recently have partnered with Phreesia

to provide you with a private and secure

way to check into appointments from the

comfort of your home. Prior to you

appointment, you receive texts and/or

emailed reminders that will trigger an

individualized link check-in. You can also

confirm or request an appointment

cancellation through the email or text you

receive. 

O F F I C E  C L O S U R E  
Our Anderson office will be closed on

Sunday, September 9th for maintenance.

A member of our care team will still be on

call throughout the day to help you. 
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